
 

1. The 35th LORD'S SUPPER PAGEANT will be presented at Tabernacle on Thursday, April 17 and Friday, April 
18.  For more information, you may contact the church office at 614-253-6707 or email us at 
tabernacle@tabernacle-bc.com.  Following is this week’s rehearsal schedule:  

  Kids:  Sunday 2-3:30 p.m. | Monday 7-8:30 p.m.  (No new participants, please) 

  Disciples:  Monday 7-8 p.m. 

  Crowd and Narrators:  Tuesday 6:30-7:30 p.m. | Friday 6:30-7:30 p.m. 

  Pageant Choir:  Saturday 10 a.m. 

2. Antioch Columbus and Jordan Bible Church have united to form Antioch Jordan Baptist Church located at 
1825 Woodland Avenue.  You are invited to their Charter Celebration Service this afternoon at 4:00 p.m.  
Please keep them in prayer as they step into their new season, united and expectant for what God will 
do. 

3. The 73RD HOLY CONVOCATION AND CITYWIDE REVIVAL CHOIR will rehearse on the following days from 
1:00-3:00 p.m.  

 Saturday, March 29 at Trinity Baptist Church, 461 St. Clair Avenue 

 Saturday, April 5 at First Church of God 

4. The 73RD HOLY CONVOCATION AND CITYWIDE REVIVAL will take place from Sunday, April 6 to 
Wednesday, April 9.  Please note that this year, all day and night sessions will be held at a single location, 
rather than at individual churches.  

 Holy Convocation | Sunday, April 6 | 5:00 p.m. | First Church of God, 3480 Refugee Road 

 All Day Sessions | Monday, April 7—Wednesday, April 9 |11:00 a.m. | Mt. Hermon Baptist Church 

 All Night Sessions | Monday, April 7—Wednesday, April 9 | 7:00 p.m. | Mt. Hermon Baptist Church    

5. The OBGC ANNUAL SESSION will be held from July 20-25, 2025, at The Liberty Hill Baptist Church in 
Cleveland.  For hotel information, please pick up a flyer at the Information Station in the gallery.  

6. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please 
report updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons 
deliver communion to the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the 
deacons to visit you or a loved one, please call the church office and leave a message. 

7. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 

 


